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From: Tara Foster 
Sent: May 5, 2011 11:35 AM
To: bduguid.mpp.co@liberal.ola.org
Cc: BoardSec
Subject: EB 2011-0063 Ontario Energy Board Application URGENT TIME SENSITIVE
 
Brad,
 
I sent an email to the McGuinty office and the response was that you are the best person to speak
with regarding my issue.
I am just sick to my stomach with what is happening with the above application to the OEB, please
review ALL of the letters from residents living on this ROW, also the study conducted in BC
submitted by Haldimand County Hydro, if you actually do review this I do NOT KNOW HOW you
could approve this application knowing that men, woman and CHILDREN (my own 2 year old
daughter) will have to live under these towers. To you,  this may be GREEN but how is it GREEN for
me, cancer causing voltage line running in front of my home does not sound GREEN to me. The
amount of traffic on this road including transport trucks will make is more dangerous ,more
important in the winter months where snow drifts are higher than my car! Just because this is the
cheaper method does NOT make it right. PLEASE,PLEASE, PLEASE do not approve this application,
make them move the lines my family’s health and happiness along with all of the other residents is
counting on someone to stand up for us!
 
Tara Foster
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